From: Deshpande, N J <njdeshpande@rbi.org.in>
Date: Sat, Jul 26, 2014 at 2:01 PM
Subject: RE: For apppreciation mail

To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com>

Dear Sir,
Reserve Bank of India, Department of Banking Operatins and Development transferred 348 office files
from Mumbai to Pune through M/s Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd.

These files were properly packed at Mumbai and caton boxes were securedly wrapped with waterproof
tape.

The consignment was delivered to the destination in time and boxes were unlaoded with proper care.

The performance of M/s Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd was excellent.

Mr. Kasim has done a good job.
Thanks and Regards

n.j. deshpande
Assistant Manager
RBI, CO, DBOD
General Section
Mumbai



